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Correction to P114 (a)


Transmitted by the Institute of Makers of Explosives (IME)
1. In ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2012/83, the secretariat notes that plywood drums (1D) were mistakenly deleted from packing instruction P114 (a) during the preparation of the 14th revised edition of the Model Regulations. In ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2012/83, The secretariat proposes to add 1D drums to in P114 (a) as authorized outer packages.
2. Further in ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2012/83, the secretariat requests that, to assess whether there is a pressing need for this proposed amendment, that the explosives industry advise to what extent 1D drums may be used pursuant to P114 (a).
3. In response to the secretariat’s inquiry, the IME, whose membership constitutes the vast majority of manufacturers and distributors of commercial explosives in the USA, advises that it does not use 1D drums pursuant to P114 (a).  

4. IME supports the proposal by the secretariat in ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2012/83. 
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